
Apply now or learn more at OESP.ca

Check it out!
You might 
qualify. 

  Now, more Ontarians qualify 
for the Ontario Electricity 
Support Program (OESP)

  The Government of Ontario has changed the 
eligibility for the program as of March 1, 2024.

  The credit amount depends on 2 factors:
 • How many people live in the home
 •  The combined annual household a� er tax income



Apply now or learn 
more at OESP.ca

Enhanced Credit Amounts
for Certain Customers

If you use electric heating, you or someone in the 
home uses certain electricity-intensive medical 
devices, or you are Indigenous or living with 
Indigenous family members, you may qualify 
for higher OESP on-bill monthly credits.

Monthly On-bill Credits

If you’re a customer of an electricity utility and 
your household size and income meet certain 
levels, you may qualify for a reduction on your 
electricity bill through the OESP.

Toll-free: 1-855-831-8151

Or contact your 
electricity utility.

Ce document est 
aussi disponible en français.


